
  

 

Mary E. Hunt, co-founder and co-director at
WATER, wrote an article for Religion Dispatches about
the Vatican's recent crackdown on the Catholic
Leadership Conference of Women Religious. The article
has since gone viral and was quoted by Nicholas Kristof
in the Sunday New York Times.

Read the original article here.
Read Nicholas Kristoff's column in the New York Times
here.

Thanks to you as a WATER supporter for your
encouragement that makes this kind of solidarity with
women possible. 

 

  

Women's Alliance for Theology, Ethics and Ritual
8121 Georgia Ave | Suite 310

Silver Spring | MD | 20910
www.waterwomensalliance.org | water@hers.com

 

Click to view this email in a browser 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following
link: Unsubscribe

Women's Alliance for Theology, Ethics and Ritual (WATER)
8121 Georgia Avenue, Suite 310
Silver Spring, Maryland 20910-4933
US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.


